Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Friday, May 11, 2018 9:10 AM

To: ‘Karrigan, Callie N. (MRO)'; Mann, Ryan
Subject: RE: Marathon - TRP-4690 Closure

RE: Marathon Qil Permian * Sterling 20 St 1H * 2RP-4690 * DOR: 2/2/18
Callie,

Your request for closure of the above referenced release is approved. OCD records indicate 2RP-4725 remains open on
this site.

Thank you,

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

811 South First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748-1283 Ext 108

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local
laws and/or regulations.

From: Karrigan, Callie N. (MRO) <cnkarrigan@marathonoil.com>

Sent: Friday, May 11, 2018 7:33 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Mann, Ryan <rmann@slo.state.nm.us>
Subject: Marathon - 1RP-4690 Closure

Please see the attached for the final submittal. | added two pictures from the previous submittal.

Callie



